
Toy sale

At the Christmas Fayre, on Wednesday 
13th December, we will be holding a toy 
sale to help raise money towards EYFS’ 
spring expedition. This will enable us to 
buy more books to support reading for 

pleasure and donate some books to the 
wider community. 

If you are making space for Santa's new 
deliveries, EYFS would really appreciate 

any old toy donations! 


